Press Releases: Secretary Pompeo’s
Call With Ethiopian Prime Minister
Abiy Ahmed

Readout
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
May 18, 2018

The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

On May 18, Secretary Pompeo called Ethiopian Prime Minister Abiy Ahmed to
congratulate the Prime Minister on his new position and offer the United
States’ strong support for the government and people of Ethiopia as they
continue efforts to deepen democratic reforms.
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